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 CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 
 REPORT NO. 4 OF THE 
 
 ACCESSIBILITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
  

For consideration by the Committee of the Whole 
of the City of Vaughan 
on September 4, 2012 

 
 
A meeting of the Accessibility Advisory Committee was scheduled for Tuesday, June 26, 2012, in Committee 
Room 244; however, a quorum was not reached. A roll call of members present was taken at 7:30 p.m. with 
the following present: 
 
 
Present:     Regrets: 
Meenu Sikand, Chair    Francesco Alaimo 
Frank Maggisano    Daniella DeGasperis 
Teresa Di Nardo    Councillor Rosanna DeFrancesca 
Peter Pallotta     Bob Santos 
      Angelo Tocco 
 
 
Staff: 
Mark Antoine, Planner, Development Planning 
Leo Grellette, Director of Building Standards 
Mauro Peverini, Manager of Development Planning 
Mary Reali, Director of Recreation and Culture 
Grant Uyeyama, Director of Development Planning  
John Britto, Assistant City Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 


